
GLENN HE GAR TEXAS COMPTROLLER OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

P.O. Box 13528 • Aust in , TX 78711-3528 

January 13, 2021 

Ms. Cindy Karch 
City Secretary 
City of Mineola 
PO Box 179 
Mineola, TX 75773-0179 

Dear Ms. Karch: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of Ordinance No. 20-11-23-15 whereby the City of 
Mineola has acted to repeal the exemption from local sales and use taxes on 
telecommunications services sold within the city. 

As you know, there is a provision in the Local Sales and Use Tax Statute that states one 
whole calendar quarter shall elapse between the time the Comptroller receives such a 
notification and the date it becomes effective. The repeal is then effective on the first day 
of the calendar quarter following the elapsed quarter. The repeal of the local sales and use 
tax exemption for telecommunications services will be effective April 1, 2021. 

Our office will notify the telecommunications providers in the city to begin collecting the 
local sales tax on this date. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, I can be reached at 
(800) 531-5441, ext. 50550. You may also write to Revenue Accounting Division, P.O. 
Box 13528, Austin, Texas 78711-3528. My email address is 
shirley.kaatz@cpa.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Shirley Kaatz 
Tax Allocation Section 
Revenue Accounting Division 
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